

Working for our future... Because Community Matters

A WHITWICK SUMMER STAYCATION

or obvious reasons this year many of us won't be going on holiday and whilst that may be disappointing there are lots of reasons to look forward to a Whitwick summer staycation.

e're lucky to have beautiful countryside all around us, perfect for long summer walks, and here at Whitwick Parish Council we've been working hard to make sure the village looks its seasonal best. Thanks must go to our grounds contractors, JR Landscaping, who have done a wonderful job of setting out the summer bedding plants.







All designs are courtesy of JR Landscaping







Playpark nears completion

Whitwick Parish Council are responsible for almost all of the playparks in our village (the District Council are responsible for the one on Hermitage Recreation Ground).

We listened to the views of local residents and we've invested £25000 on a complete refresh of the play equipment at Hilary Crescent.

We're putting the final touches to the play park so fencing is still up, but hopefully it will be open for children to enjoy very soon.



Community Grant Scheme

Did you know that the parish council runs a community grant scheme for groups undertaking projects here in the village? Grants are available for up to £250. For more information about eligibility and how to apply please visit our website and search for 'Community Grants' on our Finance page.

USEFUL INFORMATION

- Parish Manager: Mrs Cathy Tibbles
- Community Office, 3a Market Place, Whitwick, LE67 5DT (Opening hours: Weds 1.00pm to 4.00pm, Thurs / Fri 10.00am to 1.00pm)
- Telephone: 01530 459527
- Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org
- Whitwick Park Hall, North Street, Whitwick,
 LE67 5HA (available for hire)
- Park Hall Bookings: bookings@whitwickpc.org

AUGUST 2021 NEWSLETTER